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DATE: June 9, 2025

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council

FROM: Brent Smith, Community Development Director

SUBJECT: Presentation of Memorial Sign to the Family of Justin Thomas

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION
 
Staff recommends the family of Justin Thomas be presented with a Memorial Sign that will be placed on
North Mines Road to honor his life that was lost on October 17, 2023. The sign will serve as an important
reminder to the public for drivers to be alert and watch for motorcycles. 
 
 
SUMMARY

 
DISCUSSION
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1. Memorial Sign
 
Prepared by: Deborah Davis
                      Executive Assistant

 

  
 
  
Approved by:

____________________________________
Marianna A. Burch
City Manager

Fiscal Review by:

____________________________________
Tina Olson
Administrative Services Director

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3388456/Memorial_Sign.pdf

